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Welcome 

A warm welcome to all our new Children and their parents/carers, we hope you 

had a lovely Easter. 

 

Red Nose Day 

A big Thank you to all our wonderful families who supported Comic Relief.  

The children wore something red to represent Red nose Day, and had lots of fun 

activities. With your kind generosity we raised £150-00. 

 

Sun hats/Sun cream  

 Now that the weather is getting warmer, please ensure that your child has a 

sunhat (their name clearly labelled) and sun cream to protect them in the sun.  

 

 

 Schools Places 

Any children who will be leaving to go to school for September please let the 

nursery know as soon as possible. Just to remind you we require a month notice. 

 

 

Breakfast 

May we remind Parents that we offer breakfast to those children who attend 

early in the morning. .Breakfast is between 8.30-9.00am only, and consists of a 

variety of healthy, low sugar cereals and toast. There is no charge for this.  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 1st May 2017-Nursery closed for Bank Holiday 

Friday 26th May 2017 – Nursery closed – Staff Training Day 

Monday 29th May 2017-02nd June- Half Term (Neg2/3 only) 

Thursday 8th June 2017- General election- (to be advised whether the nursery 

will be closed) 
  
 
 
 

 

 


